
From: Jenny Lapham
To: "Jonathan.Ayling@parliament.govt.nz"
Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request
Date: Wednesday, 28 August 2019 04:23:00 p.m.

Dear Jonathan
 
I refer to your e-mail of 7 August 2019 requesting information relating to any payments between
the Council and the New Zealand Drug Foundation.
 
Having undertaken a search of our financial records I advise that to the best of our knowledge
there have not been any  payments between the Council and the New Zealand Drug Foundation.
 
 
Regards
 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               
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